
First Baptist Church Preschool 
1024 East Stuart Drive 

Galax, VA  24333 

276.236.9195         
January 4, 2024 

 

Dear Families, 

 

The First Baptist Church Preschool is registering children two through four years of age 

for the 2024-2025 school year.  Those who are currently enrolled in the preschool and 

First Baptist Church family members are offered the opportunity to register now for the 

upcoming school year, beginning FALL, 2024. 

 

Registration opens to the public on February 1, 2024. 

 

Four-year-old children must be toilet trained and be able to care for their personal 

needs to be enrolled in a class.  We prefer that three-year-olds be toilet trained as well.  

However, we will consider each situation and work with you as best we can. 

 

The following classes will be offered: 

 

Two-Year-Old Class:    2 days – TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY 

         3 days – TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY 

 

Three-Year-Old Class: 2 days  - TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY 

    3 days – MONDAY, TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY 

 

Four-Year-Old Class:   3 days – MONDAY, TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY 

    4 days - MONDAY, TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY 

 

Tuition Cost:   2 days = $207.00/month 

     3 days = $235.00/month 

                 4 days = $260.00/month 

 

Registration applications require a $25.00 non-refundable fee payment which may be 

paid via Procare for returning families or mailed to the church address above. Checks 

may be made payable to “FBC Galax Preschool”. 

 

We welcome phone consultations and are happy to schedule after school visits to our 

preschool.  Thank you for your interest in our program. 

 

Blessings, 

 

 

Lynn T. Frank, Director 


